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Comments: Respectfully, I submit to you these points. 

1.  Remove cattle from the public land and not horses. 

2.  If population control is still required, then use the dart for population control. 

3.  Wild horses are to be protected by federal law. Stampeding them, use of helicopters, and penning them is not

protecting them. 

4.  Housing them in crowded corrals and paying for them to be housed and fed is worthless, harmful,  wasteful,

and costly. 

5.  Selling them doesn't save them. The great majority end up in slaughter houses out of the U.S.

Please, I ask you to do the right thing for these beautiful wild creatures and let them remain wild. 

 


